Alcatel-Lucent Shanghai Bell Co. Ltd.

Date: 2015-08-13

Federal Communications Commission

7435 Qakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

Subject: Requesting Class |l permissive change for FCC I1D; 2ADZRG240WB
To Whom It May Concern:

The purpose of this letter is to request a Class Il Permissive change for
FCC ID: 2ADZRG240WB

There is no any hardware or electrical modification made to the product except below change only:

Add beamforming function on 5G bands by upgrading the software of the product.

If you have any questions regarding the authorization, please do not hesitate to contact us,
thank you~

Sincerely,

Signature: W

Name: XIAOFENG ZHANG

Tel: +8618721662911

Email: xiaofeng.d.zhang@alcatel-sbell.com.cn

Company Name: Alcatel-Lucent Shanghai Bell Co. Ltd.
Address: 6B602, 388 Ninggiao Road Pudong, Shanghai, China




